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- 3 October 2016 -

FIAPAC Statement on the situation in Poland
[bookmark: _GoBack]As an international organisation that represents those working in contraception and abortion care in 31 countries around the world,  FIAPAC is appalled by the decision taken by the Polish Government to further restrict abortion in Poland. The country already has one of the most restrictive laws in Europe, which causes women to travel abroad, buy medication from the internet and pay for clandestine procedures.
We stand with the women in Poland who are protesting against this laws and pledge to provide whatever help we can, in our own countries, to support Polish women’s need for abortion and to urge the Government to step back from implementing a barbaric law.
Women need safe and legal abortion as early as possible and as late as necessary.
For further information about FIAPAC contact:
Sharon Cameron, President,  admin@fiapac.org
Nausikaa Martens, Secretary, nausikaa@kacgent.be

FIAPAC-Secretariat
Opalfeneweg 3, 1740 Ternat, Belgium
T +32 2 582 08 52 
F +32 2 582 55 15
admin@fiapac.org


image1.jpeg
FIAPAC

International Federation of Professional Abortion and Contraception Associates





FIAPAC

e T e

T

SRR

e i et s

S o




